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TAX RELIEF PROVIDED BY THE CARES ACT

Suspension of Certain Alcohol Excise Taxes

The CARES Act suspends alcohol taxes on spirits withdrawn during 2020 from a bonded
premises for use in or contained in hand sanitizer produced and distributed in a manner consistent
with FDA guidance related to the outbreak of virus SARSCoV- 2 or COVID-19.

*This information is provided for general educational purposes only. Before taking any action based on this information,
we strongly encourage you to consult with a professional accounting advisor about your specific situation.



